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May 5, 1992

Mr. Alan Kalmanoff
P.O. Box 5137
Berkeley, CA 94705

Dear Mr. Kalmanoff:

A special thank you for your excellent presentation during our
audio-conference dealing with the Americans With Disabilities Act.
Your knowledge and expertise in this field were noted by the many
excellent evaluations we received and the tremendous number of
verbal comments from the participants on the amount of knowledge
they gained from your presentation.

I appreciate all of vyour time ard effort in making these four
audio~conferences very successful.

g7

'énne Carter, EA4.D
President
National Academy of Corrections

Sipcerely,




